
THANKSGIVING 2018 

 

NO COURT OF APPEALS OPINIONS ARE BEING RENDERED THE 

WEEK OF NOVEMBER 19-23, BECAUSE OF THE SHORTENED 

WORKWEEK DUE TO THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY. 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS 2018 

 

NO COURT OF APPEALS OPINIONS ARE BEING RENDERED THE 

WEEK OF DECEMBER 24-28, BECAUSE OF THE SHORTENED 

WORKWEEK DUE TO THE CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY. 


